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Since 1984

29 Candlelight Vigils

More than 5 million  
 Memorial visitors

21,183 officers added  
 to the Memorial

2017 at the Memorial

350,000 visitors to the Memorial

394  names added to the Memorial

143 died in 2016

251 historical fatalities

2017 Candlelight Vigil



A Message from our  
Chief Executive Officer
Dear Friends, 

In 2017 we saw something 
extraordinary. We watched 
the walls of the National Law 
Enforcement Museum at the 
Motorola Solutions Foundation 
Building be built and the interior 
exhibition floor, café and gift 
shop take shape. Once the roof 
of the Museum was completed, 
construction began on the two 
glass pavilions that will serve 
as the entrance and exit of this 
marvelous building. 

We have led tours through the 
construction site for many donors 
and supporters. Needless to say, 
everyone is excited and cannot 
wait until October 2018 when we 
will finally open the doors to the 
public and show them the Museum 
we have been working on for two 
decades!

We held our 29th annual 
Candlelight Vigil in May, drawing 
a crowd estimated at more than 
30,000 people to the National Mall 
to honor fallen law enforcement 

officers. It was an amazing sight 
to watch thousands of candles 
lit between the U.S. Capitol and 
Washington Monument. Each year, 
in the faces of the visitors at the 
National Law Enforcement Officers 
Memorial during National Police 
Week, we can see how important 
it is for them to be here honoring 
their loved ones.

Also in 2017, we announced 
the hiring of David Brant, the new 
Memorial Fund Chief Operating 
Officer and Museum Executive 
Director. Mr. Brant, a former 
director of the Naval Criminal 
Investigative Service (NCIS), 
officially assumed these roles in 
June. We are grateful to him for 
his thought leadership, immense 
skills, and his desire to meet the 
challenges of our major project.

A new era is upon the Memorial 
Fund, and I am hopeful you will 
join us when the Museum opens in 
2018. Your support makes all of this 
possible and I want to express my 
deepest thanks and appreciation.  

CRAIG W. FLOYD

Chief Executive Officer
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ON AVERAGE, A LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICER IS KILLED IN 
THE LINE OF DUTY EVERY 58 HOURS. 

THAT’S AN AVERAGE OF 151 OFFICERS KILLED EACH YEAR.



HONORING FALLEN LAW 
ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS

Throughout the year, and 
especially during National 
Police Week each May, the 
Memorial Fund coordinates 
events that honor fallen 
officers and their loved ones. 
New names are engraved 
on the Memorial each April, 
and formally dedicated on 
May 13 during the annual 
Candlelight Vigil. In addition, 
many other events are held 
at the Memorial during 
National Police Week and 
throughout the year, including 
wreathlaying ceremonies, 
group tours and other events 
that honor fallen officers.

INCREASING PUBLIC 
SUPPORT

The significant sacrifices and 
contributions our officers 
make will be saluted when the 
National Law Enforcement 
Museum opens directly across 
the street from the Memorial. 
The Museum will tell the story 
of law enforcement in America 
and provide visitors a “walk 
in the shoes” experience. 
It will expand and enrich 
the relationship shared by 
law enforcement and the 
community.

PROMOTING OFFICER 
SAFETY

The Memorial Fund serves 
as a national clearinghouse 
for information and statistics 
on law enforcement line-
of-duty deaths, maintaining 
a comprehensive database 
detailing the circumstances of 
these fatalities and publishing 
reports that identify trends 
and factors related to officer 
fatalities. Memorial Fund staff 
make safety presentations at 
law enforcement conferences 
and expos, and design and 
disseminate collateral to 
convey current safety tactics.

Our Mission and Vision
Our Mission: 

To tell the story of American law enforcement and make it safer for those who serve

Our Vision: 
To inspire all citizens to value law enforcement

Our Longevity: 
Founded in 1984 and proudly serving the nation for more than 30 years

Our Work
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Our New Chief Operating Officer
In June, the National Law Enforcement 

Officers Memorial Fund announced the hiring 

of David L. Brant who serves as the Memorial 

Fund’s Chief Operating Officer and Executive 

Director of the National Law Enforcement 

Museum, scheduled to open in the fall of 2018 in 

Washington, DC.

Mr. Brant, a former Director of the Naval 

Criminal Investigative Service (NCIS), officially 

assumed his new roles on June 5, overseeing 

the day-to-day operations of the Memorial 

Fund, as well as the construction, opening, and 

operation of the Museum.

Mr. Brant has more than 30 years of law 

enforcement experience and was, most recently, 

the Managing Director of the Public Sector 

Practice at BDO. 

Previously, he was a Director at Deloitte 

Consulting where he led multiple projects 

with the U.S. Marshals Service, the Bureau of 

Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms, and Explosives, 

and the Federal Bureau of Investigation, among 

others.

“After serving as a volunteer leader 

of the Museum for many years, I’m very 

passionate about the role this organization—

and specifically the Museum—will play in 

helping strengthen the relationship between 

law enforcement officers and citizens in the 

communities they serve,” Mr. Brant shared.
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The Memorial
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Honoring Our Heroes
For the second year, the Candlelight Vigil was held 

on the National Mall in Washington, DC. Bookended 

by the U.S. Capitol and Washington Monument, a sea 

of candles lit up the brisk night in May. This signature 

event for National Police Week brings tens of thousands 

of visitors to the nation’s capital to honor the more than 

21,000 fallen officers whose names are engraved on the 

National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial. 

“WE GATHER TONIGHT ON THE NATIONAL MALL, 

UNDER THE SHADOWS OF TWO OF THIS CITY’S MOST 

RECOGNIZABLE MONUMENTS, JOINED BY THE 

NEED AND DESIRE, THE PRIVILEGE, TO HONOR THE 

21,183 NAMES ON THE SACRED MEMORIAL WALLS.” 
- Craig W. Floyd, CEO of the Memorial Fund

Themed “A Legacy of Honor,” the Vigil highlighted the legacy of law enforcement as 

the respected and honored career of which 900,000 men and women in this country are 

a part. We dedicated the names of the 394 heroes who were added to the Memorial in 

2017 and honored the officers they joined on the walls. 

Several dignitaries and speakers honored the fallen, including Memorial Fund 

Board Chairman John Ashcroft. U.S. Attorney General Jeff Sessions and then-

Department of Homeland Security Secretary John Kelly also participated in the annual 

tribute to fallen law enforcement officers. 
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On a cold and rainy day in May, more than 

2,300 cyclists, motor patrols and support 

personnel arrived at the National Law 

Enforcement Officers Memorial after a three-

day trek through different parts of the East 

Coast. Ending their journey, they presented a 

check to the Memorial Fund in the amount of 

$2,600,000 — the accumulation of a year of 

fundraising by these participants.

The Police Unity Tour started in 1997 as an idea from then-Florham Park 

(NJ) Police Officer Pat Montuore to organize a bike ride from New Jersey to 

Washington, DC, to raise public awareness about law enforcement officers who 

died in the line of duty. Now 20 years later, the organization remains dedicated 

to ensuring that the sacrifice made by fallen officers is not forgotten. Their 

support has helped the Memorial Fund maintain the national monument and 

expand programs, such as the Officer of the Month Awards.

The Police Unity Tour helped champion the creation of the National Law 

Enforcement Museum and they are the sponsor of the Hall of Remembrance 

and the Museum’s east entry pavilion.

Police Unity Tour

Police Unity Tour Through the Years
1997

Raised 

$18,000 

with 18 

members

1998

Raised 

$50,000 

with 37 

members

1999

Raised 

$53,967 

with 50 

members

2000

Raised 

$62,000 

with 50 

members

2001

Raised 

$100,492 

with 100 

members

2002

Raised 

$284,000 

with 225 

members

2003

Raised 

$350,000 

with 325 

members

2004

Raised 

$600,025 

with 585 

members

2005

Raised 

$750,474 

with 730 

members

2006

Raised 

$1,000,928 

with 978 

members

2007

Raised 

$1,151,362 

with 1,015 

members



2007

Raised 

$1,151,362 

with 1,015 

members

2008

Raised 

$1,294,087 

with 1,140 

members

2009

Raised 

$1,325,300 

with 1,300 

members

2010

Raised 

$1,326,338 

with 1,300 

members

2011

Raised 

$1,625,000 

with 1,400 

members

2012

Raised 

$1,650,000 

with 1,600 

members

2013

Raised 

$1,720,000 

with 1,700 

members

2014

Raised 

$1,910,000 

with 1,800 

members

2015

Raised 

$1,997,000 

with 1,900

members

2016

Raised 

$2,500,000 

with 2,200

members

2017

Raised 

$2,600,000 

with 2,300

members



“TONIGHT WE WILL ALL BE LIGHTING A CANDLE, BUT 
THUS CARRY THE LIGHT OF THAT CANDLE WITH US 
TO OUR FAMILIES, TO OUR COMMUNITIES, TO OUR 

SYNAGOGUES; CHURCHES AND MOSQUES; WHEREVER 
THAT LIGHT CAN SHINE: THE LIGHT TO SUSTAIN 

LIBERTY AND RESPECT FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT. ” 
- Board Chairman John Ashcroft at the 2017 Candlelight Vigil



Tribute Campaign
In 2017, the Memorial Fund continued our partnership 

with Clear Channel Outdoor to raise awareness of our 

nation’s fallen officers. The campaign included officer 

tributes shown on digital billboards and bus shelter 

displays across the nation. Also included were displays 

informing viewers about the 29th Annual Candlelight Vigil 

and encouraging them to light a virtual candle.

44,619,455
Digital display impressions

24
Markets nationwide

$524,338
Media value of display tributes
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2017 Officer Fatalities
Officers killed in 2016: 129

 Firearms-related: 46

 Traffic-related: 46

 Other: 37

Gender: 120 Males

     9 Females

Texas 14
New York 9
Florida 8
California 7
Georgia 6
Illinois 6
Louisiana 5
Michigan 5
North Carolina 5
Oklahoma 5

Ohio 4
South Carolina 4
Virginia 4
Arkansas 3
Delaware 3
Maryland 2
Missouri 2
Mississippi 2
Nevada 2
Pennsylvania 2
Tennessee 2
Wisconsin 2
Arizona 1
Colorado 1
Iowa 1
Indiana 1
Kentucky 1
Maine 1
Minnesota 1
Montana 1
North Dakota 1
New Jersey 1
New Mexico 1
Washington 1
West Virginia 1
Wyoming 1
Federal 5
Territorial 5
Tribal 3

Fatalities by State



Law Enforcement Appreciation
The Memorial Fund continued to partner with professional sports 

organizations throughout the country and extend its mission beyond 

the marble walls of the Memorial by reaching out to law enforcement 

supporters in their communities. These events provide a special partnership 

that recognize local law enforcement and educate the general public about 

our mission. 

Many events include local law enforcement officers who participate in 

pre-game ceremonies, such as an Honor Guard’s presentation of colors or 

performance of the National Anthem. The program has raised more than 

$500,000 for the Memorial Fund since 2011.

Some of the co-branded souvenirs that attendees receive from sports 

teams include commemorative law enforcement challenge coins, team 

baseball hats, tumblers, T-shirts, law enforcement patches, and hockey pucks.

Law Enforcement Appreciation Events could not be successful without 

Brent Clark, our dedicated volunteer coordinator, the support of local law 

enforcement organizations, and teams that participate.

2017 EVENTS
MLB

Baltimore Orioles 

Boston Red Sox

Chicago Cubs

Chicago White Sox

Cincinnati Reds

Cleveland Indians

Colorado Rockies

Detroit Tigers

Kansas City Royals

Miami Marlins

Minnesota Twins

Milwaukee Brewers

New York Mets

New York Yankees

Philadelphia Phillies

Pittsburgh Pirates

St. Louis Cardinals

Seattle Mariners

Tampa Bay Rays

Texas Rangers

Washington Nationals

NHL

Arizona Coyotes 

Carolina Hurricanes

Colorado Avalanche

Columbus Bluejackets

Dallas Stars

Detroit Red Wings

Minnesota Wild

Nashville Predators

New Jersey Devils

Pittsburgh Penguins

Tampa Bay Lightning

Washington Capitals



Officer of the Month Awards
Our Officer of the Month Awards program recognizes law enforcement heroes who distinguish 

themselves through exemplary service, heroic actions, and devotion to duty. These officers were 

honored at our Annual Awards Dinner in Washington, DC, during National Police Week and at local 

ceremonies, some of which were widely attended and covered by local media.

August

Conservation Officer 
Nick Wilson

Indiana Department of 

Natural Resources

December

United States Capitol 
Police Special Agents 

David Bailey and Crystal 
Griner, Alexandria (VA) 
Police Officers Nicole 
Battaglia, Alexander 

Jensen and Kevin Jobe
United States Capitol Police 

and Alexandria (VA) Police 

Department

July

Officers Jeremy 
Copeland and Michael 

Jasiukiewicz
Pinellas Park (FL) 

Police Department

February

Police Officer 
Bennie Evans
Alexandria (VA) 

Police DepartmentNovember

Officer Bert Ramon
Houston (TX) Police 

Department

June

Lieutenant Edward 
O’Hara

New Jersey Juvenile 

Justice Commission 

Department

October

Trooper Jean D’Haiti
New York State Police

April

Members of Douglas 
County IMPACT Team
Douglas County Sheriff’s 

Department, South Metro 

Fire Rescue, Castle Rock 

(CO) Police Department, 

Parker (CO) Police  

Department

March

Officers Andy 
Hopfensperger 
and Ryan Bula
Antigo (WI) Police 

Department

January

Lieutenant Al Owens
Escondido (CA) 

Police Department

May

Officer David Brady
Florida Fish and 

Wildlife Conservation 

Commission

September

Deputy Taner Primmer  
Brevard County (FL) 

Sheriff’s Office



Run for the Badge
The 2017 Run for 

the Badge 5K was held 

at the National Law 

Enforcement Officers 

Memorial!

The focus remained 

on creating a fun, 

meaningful experience 

for our runners, walkers, 

and virtual participants. 

As a result, we saw the 

event grow to 1,155 

participants in 2017, with 

almost $140,000 going 

to support the mission of 

the Memorial Fund!$137,636 Raised!



The Museum



Constructing a 
museum about 
law enforcement

The National Law Enforcement Museum will 

be the first national museum to tell the story 

of American law enforcement through exhibits, 

artifacts, research and education programs.

Authorized by Congress and nearing  

completion, the Museum is a 57,000-square-foot 

building that is largely underground and located 

steps from the National Law Enforcement Officers 

Memorial at Judiciary Square in Washington, DC.

With the installation of the Museum’s two 

glass pavilions the exterior of the building is now 

complete. Work has centered on the building’s 

interior where elevators and the HVAC system 

were installed and the Museum’s walls have been 

constructed. 

Exhibitions, along with the Museum’s 

collection of more than 20,000 artifacts, are being 

prepped and will begin to be installed in the 

summer of 2018.

The Museum will tell the story of American law 

enforcement through its immersive and interactive 

exhibits, comprehensive collection of artifacts, 

extensive resources for research and diverse 

educational programming.



The National Law Enforcement Museum continues to grow its education programs to reach new 

and larger audiences. In addition to telling the story of American law enforcement, the Museum’s goal 

is to expand and enrich the relationship shared by law enforcement and the community. Its education 

programs are designed to provide participants with the necessary tools to develop and enhance critical 

thinking, problem-solving and decision-making skills.

Educational Workshops and Camps
The Museum’s interactive and educational workshops emphasize important science, technology, 

engineering and math (STEM) skills while presenting content in a fun and engaging environment. 

Visiting school groups can look forward to workshops on fingerprinting, pathology, cybercrimes, and 

more when the Museum opens its doors in fall 2018. 

In 2017, the Museum interacted with 230 students nationwide through FieldTripZoom, a virtual 

classroom experience providing forensic science and history programs. Our popular Forensic 

Detectives Summer Camp, generously funded by Battelle in 2017, allowed students to explore the 

messy and meticulous world of crime scene investigation, evidence analysis, and detective work. 

Museum Educational Programs



Public Events
The National Law Enforcement Museum hosts public events that inform, engage, and strengthen 

the bonds between law enforcement officers and the communities they serve.  In 2017, the Museum 

welcomed former New York Police Commissioner Bill Bratton as part of its Conversations on Law 

Enforcement series. More than 100 people attended this free program.  

Engagement and On-Going Feedback
The Museum engages relevant stakeholders in providing crucial feedback on our numerous 

educational programs.

In September, the Museum hosted our first Evening for Educators Open House.  Museum 

Executive Director David Brant and U.S. Park Police Chief Robert MacLean attended the event along 

with educators from the greater Washington, DC, area to discuss the importance of dialogue and 

engagement between educators and the Museum.



The Witness to History series focuses on significant events in law 

enforcement history, conveyed through the insights of those who 

witnessed them. In January, close to 200 people joined us for Eagle 

One: Rescue and Recovery of Air Florida Flight 90, a fascinating event 

marking 35 years since the crash. Retired U.S. Park Police Pilot 

Don Usher, retired Metropolitan (DC) Police Department Detective 

Eric Witzig and cameraman Chester Panzer talked about their 

memories of the crash and efforts to rescue the few survivors.

The Conversations on Law Enforcement series explores 

contemporary issues to strengthen the relationship between law 

enforcement and the communities they serve. In November, retired 

New York (NY) Police Commissioner William J. Bratton reflected 

on his 50-year career in law enforcement, sharing his unique 

perspective as the only person to serve as the top cop for the 

Boston, New York and Los Angeles police departments.

Witness to History &  
Conversations on  
Law Enforcement





Promoting Officer Safety



In just four years, the Destination Zero program, in partnership with the Department of Justice 

Bureau of Justice Assistance, has become a success. More than 1,000 law enforcement departments 

throughout the country have submitted their own programs to keep their officers safe and healthy.  

The frameworks and resources of the Destination Zero winners and finalists are available at  

www.DestinationZero.org.

In 2017, the program recognized the work of these departments:

Destination Zero

General Officer Safety Award Winner

Suffolk County (NY) Police Department

Officer Wellness Award Winner

Stockton (CA) Police Department

Officer Traffic Safety Award Winner

Snohomish County (WA) Sheriff’s Office

Comprehensive Safety Award Winner

Burlington (NC) Police Department



The Department of Justice’s VALOR 

program and the National Highway Traffic 

Safety Administration have continued 

their work with the Memorial Fund for the 

promotion of officer safety training sessions, 

as well as specially-designed social media 

posts directed at law enforcement officers.

Grants and Programs
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The Memorial Fund recognizes the leadership, service, and contributions that have had a positive 
impact on the law enforcement profession.

DISTINGUISHED SERVICE AWARD
Since 1996, the Memorial Fund’s Distinguished Service Award has been presented annually to 
an individual or organization that has made an exceptional and lasting contribution to the law 
enforcement profession.

2017: Axon

EXCELLENCE IN MEDIA AWARD
The Memorial Fund’s Excellence in Media Award is presented to individuals or groups within 
the journalism, news, media, and/or entertainment industries who have made an exceptional 
contribution to the law enforcement profession.

2017: ‘Patriots Day’ Movie

 Heather MacDonald

 Sean Hannity

LIFETIME ACHIEVEMENT AWARD
The Lifetime Achievement Award is presented annually to a deserving individual or organization that 
has taken a long-term leadership role in helping the Memorial Fund in its work to honor the service 
and sacrifice of the law enforcement profession.

2017: Joe Akers

 Ralph Purdy

Awards & Achievements



Honorary Chairman

Clint Eastwood

Officers

John Ashcroft
Chairman

Jon Adler
Vice Chair

Craig W. Floyd
Chief Executive Officer

Suzie Sawyer
Secretary

James Osgood
Treasurer

Member Organizations

Brenda Donner/Cheryl Schultz
Concerns of Police Survivors

Todd E. Barnes
DuPont

Jon Adler
Federal Law Enforcement 
Officers Association

Chuck Canterbury
Fraternal Order of Police

Linda Hennie
Fraternal Order of Police 
Auxiliary

Vincent Talucci
International Association of 
Chiefs of Police

Robert Santagata
International Brotherhood of 
Police Officers

Sam A. Cabral
International Union of Police 
Associations

Catherine Seidel
Motorola Solutions

William Johnson
National Association of  
Police Organizations

Malik Aziz
National Black Police 
Association

Dwayne A. Crawford
National Organization of Black 
Law Enforcement Executives

Jonathan F. Thompson
National Sheriffs’ Association

Mike Muth
National Troopers Coalition

Chuck Wexler
Police Executive Research 
Forum

Jim Burch
Police Foundation

James F. Waldron
Police Unity Tour

Robert Pavone
United Federation of Police 
Officers, Inc.

Gabe Esposito
Verizon Wireless

Honorary Member 
Organizations

International Association of 
Women Police

FBI National Academy 
Associates

Federal Criminal Investigators 
Association (FCIA)

International Conference of 
Police Chaplains

2017 Board of Directors



Museum Leadership

Jon Adler, Co-Chair
Federal Law Enforcement 
Officers Association

Greg Pellegrino, Co-Chair
Deloitte Financial Advisory 
Services, LLP

Todd Barnes
DuPont Protection Solutions

Daniel DeSimone
Thomson Reuters

Mahogany Eller
Target

Gabe Esposito
Verizon Wireless

Patricia Groeber
New York State Police

John Malcolm
The Heritage Foundation

Charles Marino
DST Global

Mark Potter
Ernst & Young

Marion Ramey
J. Edgar Hoover Foundation

Michael Reiter
Michael Reiter and Associates

Regina Schofield
Battelle

Catherine Seidel
Motorola Solutions

Gary Silversmith
Sequoia Presidential Yacht 
Group, LLC

David Snowden
Beverly Hills (CA) Police 
Department, (Ret.)

Karen Tandy
Drug Enforcement 
Administration, (Ret.)

James F. Waldron
Police Unity Tour

David Weisz
Major County Sheriffs of 
America
 
Honorary Members

The Hon. Lee Brown
Brown Group International

The Hon. Ben Nighthorse 
Campbell
Ben Nighthorse Consultants

David Kimmel
Mississippi Aquarium

The Hon. Charles Ramsey
City of Philadelphia (PA) Police 
Department, (Ret.)

2017 MUSEUM LEADERSHIP COUNCIL



NATIONAL HONORARY CAMPAIGN COMMITTEE 

Dignitaries

The Honorable John Ashcroft

The Honorable William P. Barr

The Honorable William Bratton

The Honorable Ben Nighthorse Campbell

The Honorable Michael Chertoff

The Honorable Benjamin R. Civiletti

The Honorable Michael Fedorko

The Honorable Alberto Gonzales

The Honorable Francis A. Keating

Robert F. Kennedy, Jr.

Kathleen Kennedy Townsend 

The Honorable Edwin Meese

General Peter Pace (Ret.)

The Honorable George Shultz

The Honorable Dick L. Thornburgh

The Honorable William H. Webster

Entertainment Members

Richard Belzer

Len Cariou

Vincent D’Onofrio

Warrick Dunn

Dennis Franz

Cheryl Hines

John Langley 

Elizabeth Lo Bianco

Tony Lo Bianco

Julia Louis-Dreyfus

Susan Lucci

Marlee Matlin

Joseph Wambaugh

Honorary Chairman

Clint Eastwood

Honorary Chairs

The Honorable George H. W. Bush

The Honorable William J. Clinton



Using Your Investments Wisely
The information below illustrates a breakdown of our 2017 financial information, demonstrating 

the operating efficiency of the National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Fund.

It should be noted that the Memorial Fund is currently conducting a capital campaign to build the 

National Law Enforcement Museum. Funds raised for the Museum must be used only for that purpose.

Liabilities & Net Assets   $178,206,521

Expenses   $22,619,936

Public Awareness 
$1,194,521

Cash 
$2,350,071 Inventory 

$358,444

Receivables
$87,209

Other
$485,935

Management & General 
$2,237,015

Fundraising
$7,443,321

Societal Program 
Materials  

$5,014,825

Memorial 
Operations
$2,138,903

Visitors Center
$4,591,351

Liabilities
$101,273,922

Net Assets
$61,336,711

Temporarily Restricted 
$15,595,888

Support & Revenue   $27,277,748

Net Sales of 
Merchandise

$606,105

In-kind Contributions, Net Investment Income, List 
Rental, Federal Grants, Special Events, Other

$2,571,904

Contributions
$24,099,739

Total Assets   $178,206,521

Museum 
Development
$84,743,904

Assets limited 
to use

$52,304,027

Memorial 
$16,152,041

Property &  
Equipment
$143,427

Investments 
$9,720,698

Promises to Give 
$11,860,765



Donors
NATIONAL LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS MEMORIAL FUND DONORS (2017)

$1,000,000+

Police Unity Tour

$100,000 - $999,999

Verizon Wireless

$50,000 - $99,999

Clark Construction 

Target

$25,000 - $49,999

Battelle

Mr. Jason Michael Bunch

Dodge Law

Mr. F. Wayne Laney, Jr.

Police Magazine

Relentless Defender Apparel

Securitas Security Services 

$10,000 - $24,999

5.11 Tactical

Affliction Clothing

Alpha Media - The Lars Larson Show

Mr. Leo R. Casey

Detroit Red Wings

Detroit Tigers

District Chophouse and Brewery

Dupont

Mr. and Mrs. Edwin F. Hawxhurst

Hollywood Memorial Ride

Leica Geosystems

The Edward E. & Marie L. Matthews   
 Foundation

Milwaukee Brewers

Motorola

Mutual of America

New Enterprise Associates

Mr. Gerald H. Nostrand

PowerDMS

QALO

Mr. John C. Shackelford

Texas Rangers Baseball Club

Thin Blue Line USA

White Diamond Detail Products

$1,000 - $9,999

35th Security Forces Squadron

3M Company

8th Security Forces Squadron Defenders  
 Association

Mr. Steve Abraham

Ms. Eileen M. Adams

Mr. Robert M. Adams

Mr. Jon S. Adler

AFSCME Council 18

Barbara and Todd Albert Charitable  
 Giving Fund

Ms. Barbara A. Algase

ANDE Corporation

Anonymous

Ms. Maria E. Arauco

Mr. Samuel Arguinzoni

Arizona Coyotes Hockey Club

Armstrong/Mason Defense Fund

Untouchables Golf Classic

Back the Blue 5K

Mr. Fred Bandini

Captain Joseph Barca (Ret.)

Sergeant Ronald L. Barela

Ms. Caroline Bauer

Mr. William Bauer

Mr. John Bell

Chief and Mrs. Donald E. Bennett

Mr. Robert A. Bennett

Ms. Barbara Bere

Dean and Grace Berg

Amila Bewtra

Ms. Catherine Bigelow

Bloomingdale Park District  
 Gymnastics Team

Bloomsburg Police Benevolent  
 Association

#BluLivesSupport

Mrs. Mary Beth Bos

Captain Dwayne Bovia

Timothy and Alison Bowe Memorial Fund

Mr. Charles E. Boyd

Ms. Helen Breidegam

Brad and Reina Brekke

Brevard Law Ride

Briscoe Ivester and Bazel, LLP

John Briscoe, Esq.

Brooks Bawden, LLC

Wayne and Wanda Buchen

The Florence V. Burden Foundation 

Burlington Stores

Mrs. Shirley A. Butcher

Ms. Evelyne E. Buyse

The Honorable Jerry Steward Byrd

California Narcotic Officers’ Association,  
 Region 1

Mr. Thomas Callahan

Ms. Paula Carano

Carolina Hurricanes Hockey Club

Mr. and Mrs. Kenn Carpenter

Paul and Pearl Caslow Foundation

Mr. Noel Castellon

Ms. Beulah Chacon

Mr. David Chad

Chicago Cubs

Chicago White Sox

Sergeant Kameron Clark

Cleveland Indians

Clinton Township Police Department  
 Honor Guard

CNY Memorial Stair Climb

Ms. Bonnie I. Cochran

Ms. Rebecca D. Cody

Colorado Avalanche

Colorado Rockies

Columbus Blue Jackets

Mr. Philip P. Coneeny, Jr.

Mr. Joseph C. Connolly

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffery Contini

Cops Ride, LLC

Ms. Elizabeth Cosby

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Cotla

Council Bluffs Police Benevolent  
 Association

Mr. Thomas P. Creegan

Mr. Gerard C. Crowley

Mr. and Mrs. Salvador Cruz

Mr. Thomas H. Cunningham

Mr. Dennis Davis

Ms. Jacquelyn De Regnaucourt

Mr. Donald Degrange

Mrs. Larry Delpit

Special Agent and Mrs. David M. DiBetta

Mrs. Frances Donofrio

Mr. Richard G. Dooley

Ms. Katherine Doyle

Ms. Berta M. Dunham

Mr. Chuck Dykman

Eagan Family Foundation

Master Sergeant Richard J. Eagle

Mr. John R. Eau Claire, Jr.

Mr. Gary L. Eberly

Colonel Carol L. Edgington

Ms. Elaine Edgington

Mr. Anthony L. Edwards

Ashraf Elguizaoui

Robert and Margaret Fagenson  
 Family Fund

Mrs. Sally E. Fairchild

Stephanie and Drew Fellon Fund

Final Mile Race Management

Kim Finnigan

Ms. Nancy M. Fischer

Mr. Danny J. Fleischhacker

Ms. Joan Flickinger

Ms. Aurel Florean

Craig and Veronica Floyd

Association of Former Agents  
 U.S. Secret Service

Fraternal Order of Police -  
 Thomas F. Malloy Lodge #7

Mr. Alan Freed

Ms. Linda B. Frisinger

Mrs. Colleen B. Gardiner

Mr. Robert Gardiner

Roger and Linda Garrison

Ms. Lavern N. Gaynor

W. Peyton George, Esq.

Mr. Christopher Getz

Mr. Charles Gift

Mrs. Sachiko T. Glenn

Mr. Athanasios Glikos

Mr. John C. Gorden

GovX

Great-West Life & Annuity Insurance  
 Company

Felix Grossman



Ms. Eileen Guidice

Ms. Harriet Hamilton

Mr. Edward H. Hamm

Mr. John P. Hanavan

Mr. Patrick Hansberry

The Honorable David E. Harder

Mr. Bill Harnett

Ms. Marjorie J. Harris

Mr. Tim J. Havenar

Mr. Charles H. Heide

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth W. Helmich, Sr.

Ms. Ila Hensler

Mr. and Mrs. Robert G. Herrmann

Ms. Marilyn Hessel

Mr. William M. Hilliard

Ms. Colleen Hjerleid

Mr. Thomas W. Hodge

Mr. Gary Andrew Hoffman

Ms. Elizabeth Holden

The Home Depot Foundation

Mr. Garry Hopple

Mr. Pete Horton

Host Committee, Inc.

Ms. Elaine Hustedt

Mr. Brian Igawa

IJIS Institute

Infusion Care Experts, Inc.

International Association of Chiefs  
 of Police

International Spy Museum

Lamoine T. Jacobs

Mr. Loren Jahn

Jesse M. James

Johnson Controls 

Mr. Bobby C. Jones

Ms. Lou Ann Jones

Kansas City Royals

Mr. Warren C. Keinath

Ms. Donna Kelleher

Mr. Gary F. Kelshaw

Mrs. Than Thi Kennedy

Mr. John Kiefer

Mr. Michael Klesh

The Klingbeil Family Foundation

The Klingbeil Trust

Ms. Paula Knickerbocker

Mr. George Kovach

Ms. Ruth A. Kramer

Mr. Gerald Kreiziger

Mr. and Mrs. Arthur G. Kriney

Mr. Mark L. Krotoski

Mr. Jim Kruger

Kustom Signals, Inc.

Mr. William E. Lamothe

Law Enforcement Legal Defense Fund

The Ronald and Marilyn Leach Charitable  
 Foundation

Leader Capital Corp

Mr. Roy E. Lee

Sergeant Bradford L. Leitch

Ms. Marilyn Lichtman

Mr. John E. Linton

The David and Sondra Mack Foundation

Mr. Jeremiah E. Madden

Mrs. Mary Ann Mahoney

Ms. Christina Malison

Mr. Neel Singh Mann

Mr. Anthony Marino

Marlins Foundation

Ms. Norman Mason

Mr. Mason C. McCurdy

Mended Shield

Harry A. Merlo Foundation

Messing, Adam & Jasmine LLP

Mr. Jim Milford

Ms. Ariadna W. Miller

Minnesota Wild Hockey Club

Town of Mint Hill

Mr. and Mrs. Stefan Missbrenner

Mr. Denis A. Moise

Mondelez International

Mrs. Paige Le Bleu-Moody

Mr. Rafael Morales, Jr.

Ms. Rose Marie Morris

Ms. Teresa M. Moudry

Ms. Lisa Murcko

Ms. Mary V. Murfey

Ms. Patricia M. Murphy

Mr. Michael L. Nardini

Natysin Family Foundation

New Jersey Devils Hockey Club

Dana Newberry

Mr. Roy Newton

Ms. Renee Ngo

Mr. Ken Nicolls

Lieutenant Robert Noriega

North State Real Estate, LLC

Mr. Bernard J. Novabilski

Ms. Lorraine Nyysti

Oak Park Public Safety Officers’   
 Benevolent Association

The One Hundred Club of San Mateo  
 County

Mrs. Jessica M. Ortiz

Kshemendra N. Paul

Ms. Stephanie Payne

Pieology Pizzeria

Mr. Jeff Pimper

Mr. Anthony Pogodzinski

Captain Willem Polak

Polk County Sheriff Charities

Edward M. Polk - Arizona State Capital  
 Police (Ret.)

Mr. George Poschner, Jr.

Ms. Karole L. Potanko

Ms. Denyse Prendergast

Prince William County Police Association

The Honorable Sonya T. Proctor

Project Peacekeeper

Mr. Dennis Pursel

Quay and Rigoletto

Mr. Patrick Quinn

Sergeant Alan Rainey

Ramsey PBA Local 155 Civic Association

Mr. John Rangos, Sr.

Mr. Cotton Rawls, Jr.

The Ray Marvin Charitable Fund

Mr. Gerald L. Ray

Redwood Electric Group

Ms. Valerie J. Reeves

Mr. Michael S. Reiter

Ms. Kathy E. Ritenhour

Riverside Sheriffs’ Association

Road ID

Ms. Andrea D. Rockefeller

Mr. Ernest Rodrigues

Mr. William Rohlf

Ms. Renee Ruis

Judge Kevin Ryan (Ret.)

San Diego Police Officers Association

Mr. Richard Schach

Seattle Mariners

Ms. Fredie Hart Segrest

Ms. Catherine W. Seidel

Session 69 Criminal Justice Academy

Mr. Adam Shifflett

Mr. Thomas Shrager

The Smith Foundation

Ms. Janice L. Smith

Mr. Stephen Smith

Soles 2 Remember 5K

Mr. Nicholas J. St. George

St. Louis Cardinals

Jay B. Stephens, Esq.

Mr. Christopher Strope

Sun Badge Company

Swinerton Builders

Tampa Bay Rays

Mr. Larry O. Taylor

Ms. Mary Taylor

Mr. Frederick J. J. Terhune

Mr. Vernon L. Tharpe

Ms. Nicole Thorsvik

Mr. Robert J. Torcolini

Mr. David S. Traitel

Mr. David Tresmontan

Mr. Jonathan T. Tullis

Mr. Larry Vandiver

Velocity Systems

Vereen Family Foundation

VFW Post #7464

Vigilant Solutions, Inc.

Mr. & Mrs. Drury L. Vinton

Virginia Coalition of Police and  
 Deputy Sheriffs

Roger B. and Karen B. Walcott, Jr.  
 Donor Advised Fund

Mr. Reino I. Wantin

Washington Nationals

Ms. Herman B. Washington

Mrs. Brian Watt

DSG Walter C. Wells, NJSP (Ret.)

Mr. Kenneth Anthony West

Ms. Marjorie West

Mr. Jerry Wheatley

Mr. Stan Whitesell

Williamsport Crosscutters Baseball

Ms. Diana G. Wortham

Christopher M. Wouters Family  
 Foundation

Mr. Willard M. Wright

Mr. Shou C. Yih

Mr. and Mrs. Clark S. Young, Jr.

Ms. Loretta J. Young



$1,000,000+

Fortin Foundation of Florida

$100,000 - $999,999

Relentless Defender 

Adam R. Rose and Peter R.  
 McQuillan

$50,000 - $99,999

Garrett Electronics

Peace Officers Research  
 Association of California

Virginia Sheriffs’ Institute

$25,000 - $49,999

Dodge Law

Jacksonville Fraternal Order of  
 Police Foundation

Morgan Stanley & Company

$10,000 - $24,999

Untouchables Golf Classic

JFK Health and Welfare Fund

Los Angeles Police Protective  
 League

The Edward E. & Marie L.  
 Matthews Foundation

National Organization of Black  
 Law Enforcement  
 Executives

Polk County Sheriff Charities

$1,000 - $9,999

879th Expeditionary Security  
 Force Squadron

Abington Township  Police  
 Association

Mr. Joseph M. Abolafia

The Honorable Chad W. Adams

Mr. Jon S. Adler

Ms. Karin Agness

Alexandria Police Association

Alexandria Police Foundation

Algonquin Police Benevolent  
 Organization

Sergeant Kim R. Allen

Allendale Waldwick PBA  
 Local 217

Mr. David E. Anger

Reverend Lawrence Au

Mr. Stephen Balfour

Mr. Jeffrey Banker

Mr. Nicholas Barbetta

Ms. Audra Barbour

Captain Joseph Barca (Ret.)

Sergeant Ronald L. Barela

Mr. Colin Barry

Mr. James Bava

Mr. Michael A. Belicki

Chief and Mrs. Donald E.  
 Bennett

Mr. Robert A. Bennett

Bensalem Township Police  
 Department

Mr. David J. Best

Mr. Kevin J. Billings

Anne Bisek, Psy.D.

Mr. Matthew Blake

Ms. Joni Blalock

Blue Knights International  
 LEMC - Nebraska II

Mr. Thomas D. Bonney

Mrs. Robin Bordonaro

Mr. Matthew Bos

Captain Dwayne Bovia

Ms. Patricia Bowles

Mr. Tom Bradway

Mr. Edmond P. Brady

Mr. David L. Brant

Lieutenant Nicholas T. Breul

Mr. John P. Brindza

Mr. David Brodkorb

Mr. Gary Brodkorb

Broward County Sheriff’s  
 Retiree Association

Akin Bryant

Wayne and Wanda Buchen

The Florence V. Burden  
 Foundation 

Chaplain Monserrate Burgos

Jim and Helene Burns

Mr. James E. Burroughs

Mr. Joseph Burton

Commander Marc Scott Buslik

Ms. Margaret A. Cady

California Peace Officers’  
 Association

Mr. and Mrs. Kenn Carpenter

Reverend Kevin E. Carter

Casper Lauer Police Memorial

Mr. Ken Castelloe

Mr. John A. Castricone

Special Agent Nate Catura

Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Chard

Mr. David H. Chipman

Mr. Ryan S. Church

Mr. Thomas Claffey

Clark Construction Group, LLC

Mr. Dennis Clements

Ms. Patricia Jean Cleveland

Clinton Township Police   
 Department Honor Guard

The Honorable and Mrs. James  
 R. Coan

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Cobb

Mr. Philip P. Coneeny, Jr.

Special Agent William D.  
 Conkell

Mr. Andrew Connelly

Mr. Joseph C. Connolly

Mr. Michael Connolly

Mrs. Katelyn Cooper

Dr. Michael H. Corcoran

Mr. Michael Corrado

Mr. Paul Costello

Mr. Thomas P. Creegan

Ms. Diane E. Crespy

Mr. and Mrs. Salvador Cruz

Ms. Miriam Cuin

Mr. Thomas H. Cunningham

Ms. Gloria Curcio

Ms. Maria Curtis

First Sergeant James Joseph  
 Dacey

Mr. and Mrs. James Patrick  
 Dale

Captain James Daly

Special Agent Timothy Danahey

Darrah Family Fund

Mr. Jeffrey R. Davis

Mr. Larry Davis

Chief Maggie A. DeBoard

John and Karen Dedon

Mr. John A. Delaney

Mr. Dan DeLeon

Deputy Sheriffs Association of  
 San Diego

Mr. Daniel J. DeSimone

Mr. Lucas Detor

Detroit (MI) Police Officers  
 Association

Randall and Elizabeth Dibb

Special Agent and Mrs. David  
 M. DiBetta

Ms. Linda DiMeo

Mrs. Frances Donofrio

Mr. Robert R. Doviken

Mrs. Arline P. Drugonis

Dunwoody Police Department

Sergeant Brendan T. Durkin, Jr.

Mr. Greg Eckhardt

Mr. Ronald H. Eicke, Jr.

Ms. Katie E. Ellis

Special Agent Joe Keith Ennis

Dr. Gerald Ente

Mr. Richard Neal Espinosa

Mr. Gabe Esposito

Mr. Roy Evans

Special Agent Jason P. Failing

The FBI Agents Association

Ms. Lori A. Feola

Sergeant Tomi B. Finkle

Ms. Andrea E. Fisher

Ms. Lisa Fitch

Mr. Danny J. Fleischhacker

Ms. Kristine Fletcher

Sergeant Glenn J. Florkow

The Honorable Heather J. Fong

FOP Police Surgeons Lodge  
 SA 03

Ms. Janean Fossum

Mrs. Ginny M. Fox

Frank and Company, P.C.

Mr. Jerry Franklin

Fraternal Order of Police -  
 Battlefield Lodge #43

Fraternal Order of Police -  
 Fairfax Lodge No. 77

Henrico FOP Lodge #4

Fraternal Order of Police -  
 Jacksonville Lodge #5-30

Fraternal Order of Police -  
 Mesa Lodge #9

Fraternal Order of Police -  
 Ocean City Lodge #10

The Fraternal Order of Retired  
 Border Patrol Officers

Friends of Jaime Zapata

Mr. Thomas M. Frost, Jr.

The Honorable Nicholas J.  
 Gailius

Dr. Donald Drennon Gala

Ms. Rebecca L. Gallagher

Mr. Jeremy Q. Galloway

Mr. Isaias Gardea

Mrs. Colleen B. Gardiner

Roger and Linda Garrison

Mr. Paul Gaspar

Officer Matthew Aaron  
 Gelhausen

Mr. Allen J. Genaldi

W. Peyton George, Esq.

Mr. John Peter Geraghty

Mrs. Linda Gibbens

Ms. Rhonda Glover

Mrs. Carmen D. Glowney

Ms. Patricia Goodell

Mr. Robert Goold

Ms. Barbara Gorman

Sergeant Dujuan Green

Assistant Chief Diane Groomes

Mr. Felix Grossman

Guadalupe County Sheriff’s  
 Office

Special Agent Thomas R.  
 Gunther

Ms. Keri M. Guttierrez

Ms. Deb Hageman

Ms. Margaret Hakim

Mr. Martin Halloran

Ms. Harriet Hamilton

Mrs. Rebekah Hansen

Sergeant Kevin Hargrave- 
 Nykaza

Mr. Kenneth L. Harrell

The Honorable Matthew Allen  
 Harrington

Mr. Barry Haslup

Special Agent Robert Hatt

Mrs. Carrie Hayek

Ms. Rebecca Hayek

Mr. Tony J. Hedges

Ms. Kathleen Henck

Mr. Shawn Henry

Mrs. Deloris D. Henson

Mr. Frank Hildebrandt

Hired Guns Motorcycle Club

Hispanic American Law  
 Enforcement Association

Mrs. Catherine Hobbs

Francine and John Holland

Ms. Jordan P. Hollett

Ms. Sandra Huisingh

Mr. William J. Hunt, IV

Trooper William Christopher  
 Hyser

Mr. John J. Imhoff

Imlay International

International Association of  
 Campus Law Enforcement  
 Administrators

Ms. Christy Ivie

Valerie and John Jackson

Special Agent Lewis F. Jackson

Mr. Victor Jackson

Lamoine T. Jacobs

Jefferson County Sheriff’s  
 Office

Ms. Marla F. Jefferson

Mr. Edward M. Johnson

James and Laurie Johnson

NATIONAL LAW ENFORCEMENT MUSEUM DONORS (2017)



Ms. Cassandra Jones

Ms. Lynn L. Jones

Jill Ann and Kenneth Joubert

Justice Federal Credit Union

Mr. Richard Arlen Justice

Trooper Matthew C. Keller

Captain Mark Edward Kelly,  
 USN (Ret.)

Mr. Gary F. Kelshaw

Mrs. Caitlin A. Kennedy

Ms. Paula May Kern

Officer Jacob Kerns

Village of Key Biscayne Police  
 Department

Mr. Michael H. Kihmm

The Honorable Stacey Ann  
 Kincaid

Mr. William J. King

Corporal Jean-Luc Kirk

Mr. Louis M. Kleeman

Brian Klinefelter Memorial  
 Foundation

Mr. Jason Klinefelter

Ms. Laura Klutz

David and Sharon (Knutson)  
 Felix

Deputy Chief Larry W. Koch

Mrs. Kassandra S. Koontz

Mr. Carl Krikorian

Mr. and Mrs. Arthur G. Kriney

Mr. Harley G. Lappin

Mr. Jackson Y. Lee

Mr. Rusty Lee

Sergeant Bradford L. Leitch

Ms. Traci Ann Lembke

Mr. Henry Lescault

Mr. Thomas Lewandowski

Ms. Kris Lewis

Mr. Gregory Locke

Ms. Jennifer Logsdon

Lieutenant James H.   
 Longobardo (Ret.)

Ms. Rebecca Looney

Mr. Steven A. Lyddon

Mr. James G. Macfarlane

The David and Sondra Mack  
 Foundation

Mr. Murdo A. Maclennan

Mr. Michael L. Maddox

Commander Joseph A. Mahan

Ms. Melinda Mahon

Mrs. Albertine Marie Mahoney

Mr. Nicholas A. Maiorca

Ms. Christina Malison

Dr. K. Alexander Malone

The Manasota 10-13 Club

Mr. Joseph Marinello

Mr. Robert Bryan Maring

Ms. Kristin A. Maritz

Officer Vincent Martucci

Ms. Pamela J. Martyna

Massachusetts Correction  
 Officers Federated Union

Mr. William R. Mast, Sr.

Mr. Russell E. Matthews

Ms. Marion M. Maybank

The Honorable Jeffrey S.  
 McCormick

Ms. Susan McCormick

Mr. Mason C. McCurdy

Mr. Gregory McGivern

Ms. Lorraine Anne McGrath

Ms. Kathleen McGuire & Family

Mr. Gary McLendon

Ms. Penny Mecklenburg

Ms. Jayanti Menches

Special Agent Adrienne Messer

Ms. Stacy E. Messett

Metro (DC) Transit Police  
 Department

Mrs. Angela Theriot-Michel

Mr. Franklin C. Miller

Mr. Steve Minard

Linda and Daniel Mitrovich

Mr. Tom Morton

Ms. Teresa M. Moudry

Mr. Gust Moulas

Ms. Raeanna Mowl

Mr. Donald Mueller

Ms. Patricia M. Murphy

Mr. Timothy Murphy

Mr. Michael L. Nardini

Mr. Kenneth John Nash

National Association of School  
 Resource Officers

National Latino Peace Officers  
 Association

National Narcotic Officers’  
 Associations’ Coalition

Mr. Nathan P. Negosa

Officer Karen Marie Nizer (Ret.)

National Latino Peace Officers  
 Association - Las Vegas  
 Chapter

Sergeant Kenneth Nogle

Commander Richard H.  
 Norcross

Ms. Genevieve Northcutt

Mr. Bernard J. Novabilski

Mr. James A. Nugent

Oakland Police Officers  
 Association

Mr. Richard T. Oakley

Sergeant Matthew John O’Brien

Thomas and Jean O’Connor

Mr. Greg O’Haver

Oklahoma State Troopers  
 Association

Mr. Mark F. Orefice

Special Agent Christian D. Orr

Mrs. Jessica M. Ortiz

Otis Technology

Mr. Scott Owen

Mr. Shelby Palmer

Ms. Pamela M. Pampe

The Honorable Scott J. Parker

Ms. Jessica Parque

Sgt. Kevin Paulk

Mr. Greg Pellegrino

Penske Corporation

Ms. Virginia L. Perry

Mr. Douglas S. Petty

Ms. Ellen Pierson

Ms. Mary Pineda

Mr. Krzysztof Piotrowicz

Mr. James Plumer

Police Executive Research  
 Forum

The Honorable John F.   
 Pollinger

Ms. Cindy Portman

Mr. Thomas Portz

Mr. Mark W. Potter

Mr. Eric Powell

Mr. John Probst

Major Jacqueline Rafterry

Mrs. Lee A. Ramsey

Mrs. Roseanne M. Wood- 
 Rautenstrauch

Mr. Brian Raynsford

Mr. Greg I. Redfern

Special Agent Chris P.   
 Redmond

Ms. Catherine Reed

Sergeant David Nevin Reid

Mr. John F. Reinhardt

Special Agent Grace M. Reisling

Mr. Richard Renfro

Retribution Law Enforcement  
 Motorcycle Club

Special Agent Robert L. Ritter

The Honorable Barry Roberts

Mr. Ray Luis Rocha

Mr. Tobias Paul Roche

Rockwall County  Sheriff’s  
 Department

Juan R. Rodriguez, Jr.

Lieutenant Manuel Rodriguez

Mr. Richard Rosa

Mr. Randy R. Rose

Ms. Ann M. Rother

Ms. Stacie Rucker

Ms. Margaret M. Sage

Mr. Leonardo Salerno

Mrs. Catherine Sanz

The Honorable Derek L.  
 Schmidt

Mr. Christopher Schneider

Mr. Peter D. Schwarz, Sr.

Mrs. Amy Schwarzbach

Scottsdale Police Department

Ms. Catherine W. Seidel

Mr. Robert Settembre

Mr. John A. Sheddan

Ms. Concetta Shipp

Mr. T. Hastings Siegfried

Sioux City Police Officers  
 Association

Mr. Frank Sisko, Jr.

Skyjacker Suspensions

Special Agent Louis A.  
 Slesinger, DHS

Mr. Donald Slimmer

Mr. Richard Slofkosky

Ms. Audra C. Smith

Ms. Janice L. Smith

Mrs. Jennifer R. Smith

Mr. Michael B. Smith

Mr. Juan Carlos Solano

Ms. Amelia Solorio

Mr. Thomas M. Sommerville

Mr. William J. Sorukas, Jr.

South Dakota Police Chiefs  
 Association

Mr. James Spadafore

Ms. Betty Spangler & Family

Investigator Janet Speaker

Mr. Ronald J. Spero

The Honorable Ronald G. Spike

Mr. Keith R. Steele

Mr. Zachary H. Steele

Jay B. Stephens, Esq.

Mr. Gregory C. Stieber

Mr. Paul J. Stoddard

Mr. Scott A. Stosser

Mr. Jerry C. Stout

Streamlight

Ms. Miste M. Strickland

Mr. Kevin Sullivan

Mr. Bascom D. Talley, III

Ms. Karen Tandy

Mr. David D. Taylor

The Honorable Steve Thomas

Ms. Laura D. Tischauser

Miss Denise Tobias

Marshal Peter C. Tobin

Commander Aric Tosqui

Commander T. William Tower,  
 II (Ret.)

Special Agent Joseph E.  
 Trainor, Sr.

Mr. Roger Traver

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Tremblay

Mr. and Mrs. Ricardo Trevino

Special Agent Werner Tsin

Tullis Worldwide Protection

Mr. Devin T. Tullis

Mr. Jonathan T. Tullis

Director Bruce W. Tully

The Honorable Lianne M.  
 Tuomey

Detective Brandon Twentymon

U.S. Secret Service Uniformed  
 Division Labor Committee

University of Central Florida  
 Police Department

Utah Department of Public  
 Safety

Ms. Adriana Vanbuskirk

Mr. Anthony F. Vergnetti

Officer Harold L. Vitale   
 Memorial Fund

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Aloysius  
 Wambaugh, Jr.

Mr. Allen Wanek

Mr. Jerry W. Wells

Mr. Kenneth Anthony West

Ms. Megan West, Esq.

Mr. Sam Westbay

Mr. Bryan White

Mr. David Wight

Ms. Colleen M. Wilkins

Tom and Colleen Wilkins

Mr. Steven Michael Wilkinson

Colonel David C. Williams

Mr. Kenneth D. Williams

Lieutenant Gregory Winn

Mr. David Lee Wires

Mr. Alan Wolfe

Ms. Melissa Wood

Lieutenant Steve Woody

Mr. Willard M. Wright

Velia and George Youakim

Mr. and Mrs. Clark S. Young, Jr.

Ms. Shari Parker Young

Your Pet’s Nanny, LLC

The Billy Yout Memorial Fund

Mr. Patrick Zurita
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